
 

7 March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are delighted to have a number of teams taking part in our SOCS Quiz this evening 
and look forward to seeing those of you who have bought tickets. If you haven't bought 
a ticket already don't worry you can still join us and buy a ticket on the night. 
 
The quiz will take place in the Observatory, please arrive at 7pm for a 7.30pm start. 
Don't forget we have a licensed bar and can accept cash or card. Feel free to bring your 
own nibbles or a group of students will be selling cakes, snacks and soft drinks on the 
night to raise money for their community trip to Namibia (this will be cash only). 
 
Don't forget to BRING CASH on the night to play our much loved 'Heads or Tails' game. 
 
During the break we will also be holding our (very short) SOCS AGM as we have the 
required number of people in the room. We have the following positions: 

• Chair 
• Vice Chair (currently vacant) 
• Treasurer 
• Secretary 
• Marketing Officer (currently vacant) 

And as always, we are looking for committee members too. 
 

We look forward to seeing you this evening. If you have any questions, please contact us 
(khutchings@carringtonschool.org). 
 

Best wishes 

SOCS 
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